
 

 
Dear Families,  

School trip Year 5—Activity Morning: Friday 28th June 2024 at Archway School 

We have been working hard to make the last term in Year 5 enriched with activities. Archway school 

have invited the year 5 students to visit their school for an activity morning on Friday 28th June. 

This event will provide students with an opportunity to experience learning at a senior school in a 

variety of subject areas, during the course of the morning.   

The times for the session at Archway is between 9.15 and 12.00pm. Children will need to be in school 

ready for registration by 8.35am (in Aventurine Class). We will be leaving shortly after and walking 

to Archway school. Please be prompt as we cannot wait for children who are late. Children should 

wear school uniform and as they are likely to take part in PE trainers should be worn.  Please bring a 

waterproof coat. 

There is NO cost for this trip. However, please return the permission and lunch slip by Tuesday 

18th June 2004. 

NB: Hot meals will not be available on this date as we will be late back to school. If your child is 

eligible for a free School Meal sandwiches need to be pre-ordered. We will be eating lunch on our 

return. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

With thanks. 

 Mrs Butter 

 ————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Aventurine Class trip to Archway School 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Year 5 trip to 

Archway School. 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch ordered     

  

 

Signed ____________________________________(parent/guardian) 


